
Queensland Police Union - National Youth Crime Symposium 
Brief 

 

Overview: 

The Queensland Police Union (QPU) National Youth Crime Symposium hosted in Brisbane, 

Queensland on 15 and 16 April will be held at the Brisbane Convention and Exhibition Centre. 

The Symposium will hear from a number of Academics, Practitioners, Policy Makers and 

Experts about the issues that underlie Youth Crime and discussions on gaps, innovations and 

solutions.  

The Symposium is the first of its kind and is led by the QPU’s desire to cut through on this 

issue and find real solutions for Youth Crime. 

Delegates are invited to attend and are encouraged to participate. Speakers and presenters 

will hear from the audience to develop conference themes which will inform what is produced 

from the Symposium. 

Speakers: 

The symposium will hear from 29 speakers and presenters from the Queensland Government, 

Queensland Police, Youth Justice, University of Queensland, Griffith University, Queensland 

University of Technology and health and advocacy bodies. 

Venue: 

The Symposium will be at the Brisbane Convention and Exhibition Centre in Southbank 

Brisbane entrance to the Symposium will be via the Grey Street Foyer. 

The Symposium will be on the plaza level and attendees will need to ascend the escalator at 

the Grey Street foyer all the way to the plaza level. 

The Symposium will be in in rooms P10 and P11 on day one and we will break out into 

adjoining rooms on the second day for a session. 

 



Grey Street Entrance: 

 

Registration 

All guests will be required to sign in using a QR code upon arrival to the Brisbane Convention 

and Exhibition Centre.  

Registration on Day 1 will be from 8:30am, you will be given a conference lanyard with your 

name on it.  We will have tea and coffee served each morning prior to the Symposium starting 

from 8:30am – 9:00am. 

Meals: 

Morning Tea, Lunch and Afternoon tea have been provided, we will take our meals in the foyer 

area outside of Plaza P10 and P11. 

We will have a coffee cart available in the morning from 8:00am – 10:30am on Thursday and 

8:00am – 11:30am on Friday.  

COVID-19 

The conduct of events in Queensland is controlled by Directions from the Queensland Chief 

Health Officer, in line with the latest Directive a COVID Safe Plan has been developed and 

approved by Queensland Health for the Brisbane Convention and Exhibition Centre. 

It is important to remember the following: 

• Stay at home and do not attend the event if you are unwell or have a cough, fever, 

sore throat, fatigue or shortness of breath 

• Maintaining physical distancing requirements is responsibility of individual attendees 

• Adhere to proper hygiene protocols including washing hands, use of sanitiser, etc 

•  Any individuals who are present in the hot spot locations indicated on the Public Health 

alerts should not come to the event and immediately self-quarantine and contact 13 

Health 

The Symposium has been socially distanced and we are all encouraged to practice social 

distancing at all times.  


